
INVITATION TO PROVIDE COMMENT ON THE CDBG-DR BUYOUT PROGRAM GUIDELINES 
FOR THE CITY OF VIDOR AS A RESULT OF HURRICANE HARVEY, DR-4332 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Vidor is seeking public comment on its CBDG-DR BUYOUT 
PROGRAM GUIDELINES, funded by Community Development Block Grant Disaster Recovery 
Funds offered by the Texas General Land Office through the U.S. Department of Housing and 
Urban Development for long-term recovery needs related to Hurricane Harvey. All citizens, 
particularly persons of low and moderate income, are encouraged to submit their views. 
 
COMMENT PERIOD AND DRAFT DOCUMENT: Comments will be accepted for 30 days beginning 
June 18, 2020 and ending July 20, 2020. A draft of the Program Guidelines will be available for 
download on the City of Vidor website, www.cityofvidor.com, or available for review at the City 
of Vidor City Hall located at 1395 North Main Street, Vidor, TX, Monday through Friday, between 
the hours of 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM. Citizens may request a copy be emailed to them by contacting 
our consultants, Eva Maples (540-589-3164; EMaples@wdschockco.com) or Cindy Kelly (337-
523-0013; CKelly@wdschockco.com). 
 
MAILING YOUR COMMENTS: The public can also mail their comments to: City of Vidor, Attn: 
Robbie Hood, City Manager, 1395 North Main Street, Vidor, TX 77662, or e-mail them to 
rhood@cityofvidor.com. Citizens may also contact the Grant Administrator, Eva Maples or Cindy 
Kelly with comments by emailing EMaples@wdschockco.com or CKelly@wdschockco.com. 
Comments must be received by 5:00 p.m. on July 20, 2020. 
 
REASONABLE ACCOMMODATIONS: City of Vidor is committed to compliance with the Americans 
with Disabilities Act (ADA) and Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, as amended. 
Reasonable modifications and equal access to communications will be provided upon request. 
Please call City of Vidor City Hall at (409) 769-5473 to request assistance. 
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